From: registrar

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2021 6:50:30 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2021 2:43 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment —

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-25

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Alan Pollock

-- Phone --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
To Whom It May Concern,

Recently I received your notice to eliminate the Seasonal Class. The notice informs me that this action would move
me from the eliminated Seasonal Class to the Residential Low Density (R2) Class.

My account number associated with this notice is:

I hereby dispute the fact that I will be assigned to the R2 Class based on the following information:

My Mothers cottage is located in Grey-Bruce Township. It has a population density of 20.8 per square km. Hydro
One has assigned her service to the Residential Medium Density (R1) Class. My cottage is located in the Township
of Severn. It has a population density of 24.5 per square km. Considering that the population density in my area is
greater than that of Grey-Bruce, it seems to me that my service should be classified as R1, not R2. If this is true and

my math is correct this move would save me $59.79 per month.

If the method I have used to arrive at this conclusion is incorrect, please advise me of the formula used by Hydro

One.
Sincerely,
Alan R. Pollock

-- Attachment --





